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30 years of helping one - parent families across Northern Ireland

Gingerbread NI, the organisation supporting one-parent families celebrated 30 years of operation in Northern Ireland by hosting a special event for their lone parent members in recognition of the work of the charity over the last 30 years.

At the event in the Holiday Inn, Ormeau Avenue, BELFAST Gingerbread held its 30th Annual General Meeting and over 50 lone parents from all over Northern Ireland received awards and were applauded for their achievements in training throughout the year.

Marie Cavanagh, Director of Gingerbread NI said:

“The event was a celebration of how far the organisation has grown since the opening of a modest two-room office on the Ormeau Road Belfast with 2 staff and 100 members, to an organisation helping lone parents across Northern Ireland, offices in Belfast, Derry and Ballymena, 25 staff and almost 1,400 lone parent members”

She continued,

“The last 30 years have seen many changes in terms of legislation, policy and service provision to lone parents and their children.  Nevertheless, 30 years later some of the core issues such as poverty, lack of access to employment and limited childcare provision still impact on lone parents and we continue to campaign strongly, deliver services and work with others to address these 

issues.   From the beginning Gingerbread has held firm to the belief that lone parents are best placed to identify their needs and should be given the opportunity to influence the development of services by Gingerbread and others that meet those needs.”
Martina McCausland, Chairperson of Gingerbread NI added,

“As a lone parent I completed a course with Gingerbread which offered me not only support but the opportunity to turn my life around.  Because of this I decided to give something back to the organisation.  In this, Gingerbread’s 30th year, I am proud to be the Chair of the organisation and to work alongside such an enthusiastic Board and dedicated staff team and team of volunteers, all of whom are aware of the changing needs of one-parent families.  As Chair and a member of Gingerbread, I will be working hard to ensure the survival of the organisation into the next 30 years and beyond”
ENDS

Notes to Editor:

1. For further information contact Maria Curry at Gingerbread NI 

T: 028 9023 1417 or Email mcurry@gingerbreadni.org
2. The event took place on Friday 21st November 2008 at the Holiday Inn Ormeau Avenue, Belfast.

3. There are 95,000 one parent families in Northern Ireland

4. One in four families with children is a one parent family

5. One parent families are twice as likely to be poor as two parent families

6. 90% of lone parents say that they want to work outside the home at some point.

7. For further information log onto  www.gingerbreadni.org
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